

Newsletter 14 Friday 3rd December 2021

Dear Families,

We welcomed Christmas into school this week. The tree is looking festive in the hall and our tree for St. George's Church has been delivered safety. Well done, Year 3 for decorating it in your chosen theme of protecting our environment. We love all your different creatures. The tree festival is open this weekend. Do take the opportunity to see all the lovely trees all the different community groups have produced. This week, Reception class have started preparing for their Nativity performance. This is always a very special time of year. We hope all Reception parents will join us on Friday 10th December at 9.30am. Coffee and mince pies will be served from 9.10am.





Friday 10th December- PAWS in

We love the festive hats that have been made as part of PAWS homework. Please ensure your child has completed all eight activities by next Friday. It is part of the importance of our homework that it is handed in on time and activities have been completed to the standard expected. All children handing in their work on time will receive a very special PAWS sticker. We look forward to sharing all their hard work that reflects their ability to work creatively, responsibility, persuasively, accurately, with determination, with pace in an organised way whilst showing consideration for others! Wow! What wonderful skills for life we are supporting our children to develop.

Christmas Event - Friday 10th December

- Please bring in some chocolate ANYDAY next week. This will be used on our traditional chocolate tombola stall.
- In return, your child may wear their Christmas Jumper to school on Friday 10th.
- 3-4pm-Please see
 poster attached for the
 fun we have planned for
 Friday. Please stay and
 join in the fun.
- Young Voices will be singing at this event. If you are in the Young Voices Choir please make sure you are available to stay and sing.

BIG WRITE

Dear Santa

We are anticipating some lovely writing this week. Please support your child by linking any festive experiences you've had.

Christmas Nativity

Friday 10th December 9.30am

We encourage you to do a lateral flow test before the event. You will be required to wear a face mask. There will be hand sanitizer available. Please stay away if you are feeling unwell. Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe.

Autumn Term 2021

Friday 10th December - PAWS in

Friday 10th December- 9.10am Mince pies and coffee 9.30am Reception Nativity-2 persons per child

Friday 10th December-Christmas Community Celebration 3-4pm

Tuesday 14th December-Christmas Dinner and party

Friday 17th December- Term finishes at 2pm

Key Dates for Spring Term 2022

Tuesday 4th January- School Starts

Friday 7th January-9.15am-100% Attendance Assembly

Monday 21st February- Friday 25th February- Half Term

Tuesday 15th March-Parents' Evening- 3.20pm-6pm - Face to Face

Thursday 17th March-Parents' Evening-4pm-7pm - Face to Face

Friday 25th March-PAWS in

Friday 8th April - Easter Service 1pm-2pm

Friday 8th April - Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

All our School Policies are available on our school websitecastlehill.gloucs.sch.uk